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Fire Chief’s Report 

1) Chief Schick will be meeting with the Rocky Point Community Club on May 7th, 10am, at the Camano 
Chapel. Any Board member who would like to attend should contact Chief Schick. 

2) Strategic Plan comments from all Board members have been collated and will be incorporated into the 
draft. Once citizen and FF comments have been received another work session will be scheduled to discuss 
any final modifications to the document.  

3) Community Advisory Group (CAG) meeting was held on 4/25. A review of the results of our WSRB 
evaluation was presented followed by a distribution of the draft Strategic plan for review. Comments are 
expected back at next month’s meeting. 

4) The May 3rd staff meeting will be at Chief Schick’s home. This will require closing the administration office 
early to allow staff to attend. 

 


